
Keith Family Vision Clinic 
119 Boone Ridge Drive 
Suite 101 
Johnson City, TN 37615 
423-283-7300 
 
Dear New Patient, 
 
My staff and I thank you for having selected us to provide your personal eye care.  
Because your eye health and clear vision are our primary concern, the care and products 
recommended for you are the same as we would recommend for a member of our own 
family.   
 
We recognize that you have a choice in the selection of your eye care provider, and will 
continually strive to insure that your trust in us is justified.  If there is anything we can do 
to make your visits to our office more pleasant or productive, please let us know.  
 
Please take a few moments to complete the Patient Welcome Form, which includes a 
Patient Information Section and the Medical History Questionnaire.  This information 
will help us to provide you with the personal care you expect and deserve. 
 
On the day of your examination, please bring all eyeglasses or contact lenses that you are 
currently using.  You can expect to spend one to two hours in our office if you are going 
to have a complete examination or contact lens fitting.  We recommend a dilated eye 
exam on all complete evaluations to rule out eye disease.  Your reading vision will be 
blurred for approximately five hours after the dilation, but this may vary for different 
people.  You will also be sensitive to light, which will cause the greatest effect on your 
driving vision.  Most people can drive safely with sunglasses, but many people feel more 
comfortable having someone with them to drive.  We will give you disposable sunglasses 
before you leave our office.   
 
Additionally, it would be our pleasure to care for your family and friends, and provide 
them with the same personalized care that you yourself receive.  Please do not hesitate to 
refer our services to them, or have them give us a call if there are questions regarding 
their eye health.   
 
Thank you once again for choosing us as your primary eye care provider.  We pledge to 
continually strive to provide you with the very best possible care. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Dr. Michael A. Keith 
Dr. Gregory L. Keith 
 

 


